
ATT/Bell Labs/Lucent/Nokia Retirees, 
 
As many of you know, the Annual ATT/Bell Labs/Lucent/Nokia Luncheon is 
scheduled to be held on Monday, May 18th at DiBurros in Haverhill, MA. With risks 
associated with the pandemic, especially to older populations, your luncheon 
planning committee has decided to cancel the 2020 luncheon. The cancellation is 
also noted on the Osgood Street Irregulars website 
(www.osgoodstreetirregulars.org) which the planning committee uses to post 
luncheon information. 
 
A save-the-date document for the 2021 luncheon will be emailed to all recipients 
later in the year when things return to normal. The website will also contain the 
save-the-date information at that time.  
 
The committee wishes everyone health and safety during this trying period. 
Hopefully the spring of 2021 will bring calmer waters. 
 
Your luncheon planning committee, 
 
Phil Baun 
Mike Butka 
Lee Fournier 
Brij Garg 
George Heiter 
Sterling Hough 
Don Marcotte 
Bob Murray 

http://www.osgoodstreetirregulars.org/

